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Item No. 10 
 
TO: Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: John A. Haila, Mayor 
 
DATE: December 17, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Council Appointment to Conference Board’s Mini-Board 
 
 
Chris Nelson has been serving as the Council’s representative on the Conference 
Board’s Mini-Board. Since Council Member Nelson is no longer serving on the 
City Council, a council member needs to be appointed to serve as the City’s 
representative. 
 
Therefore, I recommend that the City Council approve the appointment of 
Amber Corrieri to serve in this capacity.  
 
JAH/alc 


